
Vernon Park Reading Bingo Challenge 2024-2025 

 

Dear Families, 

As you know, at Vernon Park we are big fans of reading and all things book 

related. To promote a love of reading, it is important that we share a range of 

high-quality books with our children. Therefore, we are very pleased to announce 

the return of the Reading Bingo Challenge. This was very popular last year and 

we are hoping that even more children will complete their bingo card this year. 

Every key phase has created their own challenge list with 10 top titles suitable 

for children of that age range to: read alone, share with families, or have read 

to them. Some of the titles are even books that we read together in school. 

Please help us to encourage ambitious reading and make every child a confident, 

fluent, expressive reader, setting them up for learning their whole lives. Over the 

year, encourage and support your child to read all 10 of the books listed in their 

bingo challenge: the lists are attached to this letter and shared on the school 

website and Class Dojo story. Every child also has a Reading Bingo Card of their 

own in school to mark off as they read the titles. Certificates will be awarded 

upon completion of the challenge. 

Please don’t go out to buy any books: we have many of the titles in school and 

children can borrow a copy of each book - either from school, or from their local 

library. Please follow this link to sign up to Stockport Library Service if you’re 

not already a member Join your local library - Stockport Council. If you are 

already a library member, you can download the app BorrowBox visit 

https://www.borrowbox.com/ for more information, which allows you to 

download millions of titles straight to your mobile device! 

Good luck with this year’s challenge! 

Kind regards 

Vernon Park Staff 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/join-your-local-library/how-to-join-a-library#:~:text=2.-,How%20to%20join,be%20given%20a%20library%20card.
https://www.borrowbox.com/

